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Outbound Youth Exchange News

Our two Youth Exchange Outbound students this year are Luciella (Sully)
Fischer and Nevada Allen. On August 14 Gary Schuster and I brought the
students to a Rotary meeting with the Wenatchee Confluence Club, who is
co-sponsoring them for the 2024-2025 year. Sully is going to Taiwan, and
Nevada is going to Belgium. We accepted a check for youth exchange
expenses from Brian Brennan, club president.
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Rotary Learning Institute

Have you heard?!?! The Rotary Learning Institute is coming to Wenatchee in the fall
and YOU'RE INVITED!!!

Register today for the opportunity to learn more about Rotary outside of your own
club's bubble, meet a bunch of Rotarians from other clubs and have fun doing it!

Space is limited, so don't wait too long to register!

DETAILS
WHEN: Saturday September 28th, 2024
8:30am - 3:30pm
WHERE: Cordell Neher & Company
175 E Penny Road
Wenatchee, WA 98801
COST: $50USD (check with your club to see if they will cover the cost)

Want more details? No problem! Below is the registration link and some information
about what to expect.

https://dacdb.com/index.html?EventID=77762155

The Rotary Learning Institute (RLI) is a full-day facilitated event suitable for members
of ANY Rotary knowledge level. Participants learn about everything from The
Foundation to creating a positive membership experience, to learning about service
opportunities outside of your own Rotary Club bubble. Sessions are facilitated by
various Learning Leaders and are a wonderful opportunity to interact with members
from other clubs, exchange ideas and build potential new collaborations with other
members.
Registration fee includes downloadable/printable workbook, suitable meeting space,
coffee/refreshments/lunch and the full-day facilitated RLI session.

Rotary Dues

This is just a reminder that the last date for payment of membership dues is August
30th.

Thank you to those who have already paid!
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Food Truck Knight

Our very own Leavenworth Rotary Club member, Lupe Brito, Development Director for
the Wenatchee Valley College Foundation, has organized an event that we are all
welcome to enjoy.

The Food Truck Knight will be held on Friday, September 20th, from 3-8pm on the
Wenatchee Valley College campus. Activites include a 'dunk tank', food, and beer and
wine gardens.

Library Book Sale
Mahala Murphy-Martin shared this information with the club
regarding the Friends of the Leavenworth Library Used Book
Sale to promote literacy in our community:

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267044
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267001


Lavender Farm Update

Mike Worden shares this updated video of the family Lavender Farm:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UR3dqiKuddg

Program This Week

Our program this week will be Reese Mathers, our outbound student last year, who
will be doing a presentation on her year abroad in Germany.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UR3dqiKuddg


Thank You to our Speakers Last Week!

Last week Norma Gallegos and Gustavo Montoya presented their trip to Oxaca,
Mexico, and the 3 Rotary Clubs they visited while there.

To listen to their presentation, click this link.

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/-aCY7pZeO_0FVzDOvMiSx_2J8IQWbUlI9SKp1pnmqHjsCTmRCzixtvzFmPzOsU1n.iWLnXNNjjw-_yjxI


News From Co-President Kiffen
Hello Rotary family,

There is an old saying, â€œChange with the times or die on
the vine.â€​ That might sound a
bit morbid, but think about it, things are always changing,
and it is true about Rotary as
well. As situations both globally and here at home grow and
change, we must find ways
to change as well. A ll of Rotaryâ€™s basic 7 areas of service
and the needs within them
are changing and Rotary has had to evolve with how we try
to help and meet these
changes with the new emerging difficulties that they bring.

Attending RLI, or Rotary Leadership Institute, is one of the ways to learn of the
changes and help make our club be more informed so that we can better meet the
needs and demands of the times. We need informed leaders if we are going to be the
dynamic club that can help the most.

I got to attend the RLI leadership classes when I first joined Rotary and the
information I
received there, really helped me understand Rotary, how it functions and gave me a
better picture of how I could get involved and be a part of this global community that
can
make a difference in our world. I am going again this year because I truly believe that
as
we learn and grow, we can make a difference.

I really encourage you all to register for this meaningful experience and see how you
can make a difference. Isnâ€™t that why we all joined? We arenâ€™t just a lunch
club, we are
informed, educated people with the innate desire to help others both here at home
and
around the world.

Here is the link for you to register for RLI. The event is filling up fast, so register soon!

https://dacdb.com/index.html?EventID=77762155

â€œHe profits most who serves bestâ€​

August Birthdays

Ross Frank - August 11
Brad Brown - August 13

Pamela Brulotte - August 21
Bill Dick - August 29

Brisa Peacock - August 29

https://dacdb.com/index.html?EventID=77762155


Visit Our Website!

leavenworthrotarywa.com

Weekly Meeting Zoom Link

If you cannot join us in person, the ZOOM link is listed below:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84344654802

Rotary Club of Leavenworth Contact Info
If you wish to contact the Rotary Club of Leavenworth by mail, our address is:

Rotary Club of Leavenworth
P.O. Box 532

Leavenworth, WA 98826

http://leavenworthrotarywa.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82511774021?pwd=eWlVS2VRUDh2MCs4OURzdWE3d2laQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84344654802
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